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Summer Fly-Aways 
 
 
Fly away with Sharp Airlines! 
 
From Friday, 28 September 2007 until 31 January 2008, Sharp Airlines is offering 
one-way, Summer Fly-Away tickets for just $65. 
 
Mr Malcolm Sharp, Managing Director of Sharp Airlines, said "Summer is one of our 
busiest periods. This new, low price of $65 lets people wanting to plan their Summer 
holidays to get in early". 
 
Sharp Airlines flies between Melbourne (Essendon), Geelong (Avalon), Hamilton and 
Portland, seven days a week. 
 
"Since we introduced our new 19 seat Fairchild Metroliners in April this year, we 
have been able to offer many more flights and many more times", said Mr Sharp. 
 
"We now fly 54 times a week between our four airports. This gives our passengers 
convenience, flexibility and reliability". 
 
It takes just 45 minutes from Melbourne to Hamilton, and just a bit over an hour on to 
Portland. 
 
"In the Summer, in the same length of time it would take you to drive from Frankston 
to the Melbourne CBD, you can be on the beach in Portland. That's pretty good for 
$65", said Mr Sharp. 
 
The Sharp Airlines summer offer is valid until 31 January 2008. 
 
You'll need to get in early. To take advantage of these Summer $65 flights, visit the 
Sharp Airlines Website at www.sharpairlines.com.au  
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